
NOTICE TO BIDDERS
BALDWIN-WHITEHALL

SCHOOL DISTRICT
SEALED PROPOSALS FOR

SCHOOL BUSES
Sealed  proposals  for
furnishing  of  48  passenger
buses  for  student
transportation will be received
by  the  Board  of  School
Directors  of  the  Baldwin  –
Whitehall  School  District,
Allegheny  County,
Pennsylvania,  at  the  District
Administration  Office,  4900
Curry  Road,  Pittsburgh,  Pa
15236,  until  Monday,
December  2nd,  2017,  10:00
a.m. prevailing time, at which
time they will be opened and
read.   Specifications  may  be
obtained  from  Baldwin-
Whitehall  School  District,
Business  Department,  4900
Curry  Road,  Pittsburgh,  PA
15236,  412-884-6300  at  no
cost or deposit.


